
Friday, August 20th  
 
PROJECT LIT 
Project Lit Members:  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, August 25th, at 8:00 
a.m.  Please check your email for an important note from Mrs. Rosine. 
 
 
LAKE CENTRAL GIRLS BASKETBALL 
All 4th through 8th grade girls who are in the Lake Central School Corporation are 
invited to try out for their particular grade's Girls Basketball Team.  Tryouts will be held 
at Clark Middle School, August 24-25.  The schedule is as follows: 
Grades 4-5 from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. Registration begins at 5:30 p.m. 
Grades 6-8 from 7:30-9:00 p.m.  Registration begins at 7:00 p.m. 
Please note, tryouts are closed door.  We appreciate your cooperation.  Please see the 
flyer on Clark's website for more information. 
 
NJHS 
Attention 8th grade NJHS members: we will have our first meeting in the LGI room on 
Friday, August 27th, from 8:00 a.m.- 8:35 a.m., before school.  
 
WASHINGTON D.C. TRIP - 8TH GRADE 
Any 8th grader still interested in going on the Washington DC trip, there still is time to 
sign up!  Please see Mr. Gustas in room 801 for information.  There is a flyer outside 
room 801 with information about the trip. 
**************************************************************************************************** 

PARENTS: 
 
CLARK SPIRIT WEAR 2021 
Clark Spirit Wear is available to order online!  Simply go 
to https://clarkspirit2021.itemorder.com, choose your items and add them to your 
cart, and securely check out with your credit card.  The deadline to order is 
Saturday, August 28th, 2021 (11:59 p.m. EDT). A flyer is available on the Clark 
website and also in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to 
give your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 

https://clarkspirit2021.itemorder.com/
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888


Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND!! 
 

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

